
Office of  

The Director 

SCERT, Andhra Pradesh 

 

To 

The Chairman  

FACTO & JACTO 

Andhra Pradesh 

 

Sir. 

 

 This is regarding one day workshop on the Implementation of CCE on 29-5-2017 

at Metropolitan Hotel, Benz Circle, Vijayawada.  Due to time factor presentation of each 

Union may not be possible. Hence, each union is requested to submit their views in 

written by using the following proforma. Kindly inform to all your member unions. 

 

Sl. 

No. 

Problems faced by the Teachers  

regarding the implementation of CCE 
Your Suggestion / Solution 

1   

2   

3   

4   

5   

 

SEND THE FILLED PROFORMA TO E mail @ presidentprtuap@gmail.com 

 Thanking you. 

 

 Yours faithfully, 

 Sd/- 

 Dr. Pandu Ranga Swamy 

 Professor, SCERT 



 


